
Jennine Scarboro <jscarboro@cca.edu>

Update on CCA Furloughs
1 message

Human Resources <hr@cca.edu> Fri, May 15, 2020 at 1:00 PM
To: Jennine Scarboro <jscarboro@cca.edu>
Cc: Eric Phetteplace <ephetteplace@cca.edu>, Mara Hancock <mhancock@cca.edu>

Dear Jennine,

As we all know, for the past few weeks, furloughs have been under consideration by the College as a result of the 
reduced work and financial hardship caused by the health crisis. Please review the attached letter for information 
about your position. 

Sincerely,
Human Resources

--
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
hr@cca.edu | o 510.594.3700, option 3

5223 Broadway Terrace | Oakland, CA | 94618
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